

Rosebank School

School Newsletter - Week 6, Term 2 2018

217 Rosebank Road, Avondale Ph: 828-6319 Fax: 828-6371 Email: office@rosebank.school.nz Website: www.rosebank.school.nz

A Special Rosebank Welcome to our new students and families – Perceival R14, Daley R3, Hendrix R3, Aadit R7, Ayesha R7, Khalil R7, Samuel R3, Regina R1, Rudiba R3

Mo matua

E iai le lagona sa manuia le fa'aiuga o le vaiaso sei mavae atu nei. O le faamoemoe o lo'o taulai iai lau va'ai faa-le-taitai i totonu o Rosebank o le Taunuuga Sili. O lo'o faamanatu lava ma talatalanoa i le aiga faiaoga, matua, faapea e o lo'o asiasi mai i Rosebank i le taua o le Taunuuga Sili (Excellence).

Sa lagona lava le fiafia ina ua filifili le aoga a (Glenavon School), o le aoga sa ou galue muamua ai ae ou te lei ulufale i Rosebank. Ua avea ma se tasi o aoga o lo'o i totonu o le lio o aoga o lo'o filifilia ai se aoga mo le faailoga a le Palemia mo aoga o lo'o maualuga lona faatinoga. O le luitai foi lea mo lou taitai ina ia o'o Rosebank i lea foi faamanuiaga. O le fa'ailoga lea ua tusa nei ma le 8 - 10 tausaga o fai mo aoga o lo'o i luga o faatinoga o taunuuga sili.

E faafeiloai atu i aiga ma fanau fou ua faaulufale mai i Rosebank i lenei vaiaso. Ua maitauina le tele o nai fanau ua faaulufale mai. O lo'o faasolo nei le faasalalauina o ni faiaoga se toalua i totonu o potu aoga mo le kuata fou ina ia maua lava e alo ma fanau le taunuuga sili o lo'o tausinio iai.

Faafetai lava Pule aoga Paul Pirihi

Special thanks to our sponsors.....



Huge thanks to Matassa Property Services for their generous donation of paint towards the beautiful murals around the school.



Matariki Breakfast

On Wednesday, Te Whanau and Tupulaga teams organized a breakfast to celebrate *Matariki* – the arrival of the Maori new year. Parents and staff worked together to produce a delicious and nutritious breakfast for everyone! Thank you to all the families who came along to help us celebrate!









To ensure I am accessible to all families at Rosebank School – a new initiative I want to bring in, is 'Coffee with the Principal' I will be available in our Community Hub on the last Thursday of each month from 8-9am, so feel free to pop in for a coffee, a cup of tea or just a chat!

As you know, I'm open to all possibilities/ ideas /thoughts you may have or maybe you'd just like to come in to talk about the mighty NZ Warriors... !!



The first of these 'Coffee with the Principal' mornings is on Thursday June 28. See you all there!!

Paul Pirihi (Principal)

"Friday Westie Pie Day"

Friday 15th June

steak & cheese *mince & cheese* *chicken*

for the very low cost of \$2.00 each!

Teachers will be collecting money and orders from Monday onwards, and the pies will be delivered to your child's room on Friday at lunchtime!

This means that the school canteen will be CLOSED for lunch orders AND for morning tea on Friday 15 June.

Samoan Language Week

After a week of celebration, we ended Samoan Language week with a morning tea of both traditional and non-traditional dishes, provided by Samoan members of staff!

